
From: Scharmel Roussel [mailto:scharmel2008@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 12:13 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Protect Buffalo River 

 

Please protect the Buffalo River from contamination from large industrial agricultural operations. 

Please protect all Arkansas waterways and natural resources from large-scale operations that threaten 

our water, air, soil, people, plants, animals, recreation, tourism, and natural beauty of Arkansas. 

 

Scharmel Roussel, Little Rock 

(501) 772-9906 

 


